
From: Oliver Tong  
Sent: 14 March 2023 08:15 
To: Nick Bell  
Cc: Billie Bacal; Tom Little 
Subject: RE: URGENT trees and construction at 26 Netherhall Gardens, London 
NW3 5TH 
 
Hi Nick, 
 
A crown height and lateral spread reduction of 2m would seem appropriate for 
this tree, providing the ivy is also removed – what do you think? 
 
Are you saying that you/Camden would setup the S211 notification? I can do 
this via the planning portal if required or does this email suffice?   
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Oliver Tong ND Arb TechArborA 
Director  

 

 
 
 
Office: Parkshot House, 5 Kew Road, Richmond Upon Thames TW9 2PR 
 
Greenwood Environmental Ltd 10749899 GB328956949 Juniper House Warley 
Hill Business Park, The Drive, Brentwood, Essex CM13 3BE  
 
This email (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) 
named above. It may contain confidential or privileged information and should 
not be read, copied or otherwise used by any other person unless express 



permission is given by Greenwood Environmental Ltd. If you are not a named 
recipient, please contact Greenwood Environmental Ltd and delete the email 
from your inbox. It is the recipient's responsibility to ensure that appropriate 
measures are in place to check for software viruses.  
 
 


